
                                                   NOTICE  

 

 

To: Sheila Anson, Washington Town Clerk, The Washington Zoning Commission, Members of 

the Public 

From: Tammy Rill, Washington Land Use Clerk 

Date: April 18, 2022 

Re: Cancellation of the Washington Zoning Commission Special Meeting scheduled for April 19, 

2022. 

 

You are hereby noticed that the Washington Zoning Commission has cancelled its April 19, 2022 

Special Meeting regarding 101 Wykeham Road, LLC. The meeting has not been rescheduled at 

this time. 

 

 


